
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – November 8, 2018 

 
Parent Night - Report Card pickup/Meet the Teacher​​|Mark your calendars and bring your parents 
out to our Parent Night/Meet the Teachers tonight. There will be informational sessions offered from 
5:00-6:10. You can pick up your report cards at 6:15 and take your parents to meet your teachers. There 
will be food trucks on site and other incentive opportunities. Please come out! More details are available in 
the daily bulletin. 
 
BETA Club Meeting​​|BETA Club's next meeting is November 15 at 2:30 in the media center. If you 
were a member last year and have not attended a meeting or paid your dues you MUST report to this 
meeting or you will be inactive. 
 
Gaspard Day of Dance​​|Gaspard and dancers are coming to East Wake on November 13th to give 
students a free dance class in the skills of weight sharing. If you have ever wanted to check dance out now 
is the time. Get a friend to come with you and attend this day of dance from 2:30 to 4:30 on 11/13. Sign 
up with Ms Wills in room 1520 as soon as possible and make sure you have a ride home at 4:30.  
 
Senior baby pictures and quotes​​|Seniors, we are still taking baby pictures and quotes. Please get those 
into the yearbook staff (room 159) by the end of the week. 
 
Project Warrior: 4 Ever Thankful​​|The weekend before Thanksgiving, Drama Club has a feast for you! 
Come see the 4th Annual Project Warrior: 4 Ever Thankful. This interactive showcase is $3 for admission 
OR bring 3 canned goods to donate to Hurricane Florence survivors for free admission. If you would like 
to participate, please see Miss Hinnant by Friday after school in the Theater. 
 
Student Store​​|Get your WAR Bucks ready! Our student store is open each morning before school. You 
do not have to have cash, just Warbucks! We have school supplies, snacks, gifts and other personal items 
that you may need to succeed!  
 
Army visit day​​|The US Army will be visiting campus on Wednesdays during lunch. If you have any 
questions about the ASVAB exam or opportunities offered by the US Army please contact Sgt. Evan 
Woods at 919-264-0068. 
 
Yearbooks on sale​​|Yearbooks are currently $60 plus tax ($65) through Nov. 26th. See Ms Anderson in 
room 159 or go to ​jostensyearbooks.com​. 
 
Duke Energy visiting East Wake​​|In the electrical utility industry, Lineworkers are similar to front line 
soldiers in the military. They are the boots on the ground performing very specialized work on the 
infrastructure which actually delivers electricity to customers…such as utility poles, transformers and 
towers. East Wake High is pleased to welcome Duke Energy on November 27th. Juniors and Seniors 
interested in a career with Duke Energy and/or learning more about the industry should see Mrs. Coble to 

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com/


obtain a pass to the event, which will be held during 3rd and 4th blocks. Teachers interested in bringing a 
class should contact Mrs. Coble via email. 
 
EWHS Career Development Webpage​​|Please visit the East Wake High School Career Development 
Webpage at ​www.eastwakehighschoolcdc.weebly.com 
 
Zebulon Times seeking intern​​|The Zebulon Times is seeking a mature Junior or Senior who has a 
passion for writing copy for their local newspaper. Students would ideally demonstrate excellent writing 
skills and show interest in current events in our community and at East Wake High School. The student 
may also enjoy photography and design. The student may be able to earn school credit for this Internship 
experience. Please see Mrs. Coble or email her at ​kcoble@wcpss.net​ if interested. 
 
Health Career Days on the Hill​​|Health Careers Day on the Hill is one of NC-HCAP’s largest events we 
host on UNC’s campus! NC-HCAP’s mission is to increase the number of students that are educated, 
trained and practicing in the health professions. Health Careers Day on the Hill welcomes over 200 high 
school students who are interested in the health professions to exposure of various health pathways. 
Health Careers Day on the Hill Partners include all of UNC’s Health Science Schools, NCCU Bio 
Manufacturing Research Institute and Technology, UNC Office of Undergraduate Admissions, and NC 
State College of Veterinary Medicine. This event is hosted in the Fall and Spring. This semester, the event 
will be hosted on Saturday November 10, 2018 in the UNC School of Medicine from 10:00AM to 5:00PM. 
The cost is $30 per student. Registration is at 
http://nchcap.unc.edu/pre-college/health-careers-day-on-the-hill/ 
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